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On January 14, 2022, in light of the U.S. Supreme Court’s ruling, the City

of Minneapolis joined the City of St. Paul, Minnesota, in amending its Emergency

Regulation to eliminate the requirement that employers comply with Occupational

Safety and Health Administration standards 1910.501(e) and (g), which govern employee

vaccination status and testing requirements.

Minneapolis and St. Paul continue to require businesses where food or drink is sold for

indoor onsite consumption to require patrons show proof of a completed vaccination

series or a negative COVID-19 test obtained within three days (72 hours) prior to entry.

For more information, see our previous article, Minneapolis and St. Paul to Require Proof

of Vaccination or Negative Test for Certain Businesses.

If you have questions or need assistance, please reach out to the Jackson Lewis attorney

with whom you regularly work, or any member of our COVID-19 team.
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©2022 Jackson Lewis P.C. This material is provided for informational purposes only. It is not intended to constitute legal advice nor does it create a client-lawyer
relationship between Jackson Lewis and any recipient. Recipients should consult with counsel before taking any actions based on the information contained within this
material. This material may be considered attorney advertising in some jurisdictions. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. 

Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,
visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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